I enjoyed reading the article by Robert S. Wood. Yesterday, I sent in some comments that were intended to clarify some facts and issues that he brought up. As of today, Monday 5/10, I have not received any indication that it will appear in the ST.

Thank you for giving us, the readers, an alternative newspaper that is not afraid to print stories about some of the controversial issues within our community. But in order to be credible within the community, it needs to make sure that it treats both sides with fairness and makes sure that all of the facts are clearly stated without any hidden agendas.

Once again, THANKS!

